NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a
public hearing will be held by
the Rutherford County Board
of Commissioners in
the Rutherford County
Commissioner's Meeting
Room, Rutherford County
Office Building, 289 North
Main Street, Rutherfordton,
NC on June 5, 2017 at 6:00
P.M. regarding the proposed
Rutherford County Budget for
Fiscal Year 2017-2018. All
Interested parties are invited to
attend. The proposed budget
for Fiscal Year 2017-2018 is
available for inspection in the
Office of the Clerk to the Board
at the Rutherford County
Office Building, 289 North
Main Street, Rutherfordton,
NC.
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